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CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

 
 

Sydney: AI & Medical Technology company Echo IQ (the Company) (ASX:EIQ) announces that it has 

recently resolved to appoint PKF to perform the audit function of the Company. 

 

The appointment of PKF follows a review of the Company’s external audit arrangements and the Board 

selected PKF based on their expertise and competitive fee structure.  

 

PKF’s appointment is effective until the next Annual General Meeting of the Company. In accordance with 

section 327C of the Corporations Act 2001, a resolution will be put to shareholders at the 2023 Annual 

General Meeting to appoint PKF as the Company auditor. 

 

In accordance with subsection 329(5) of the Corporations Act 2001 and having received the consent of 

the Australian Securities and Investment Commission (ASIC), KPMG has resigned as Auditor of the 

Company.   

 

The Company thanks KPMG for their past services with regards to the audit of the Company.  

 
 

 

- ENDS - 

 
 
 
Authorised for release by the Board of Directors of Echo IQ Limited. 
 
Media Enquiries: 
Philip Woolff, Chief Operating Officer 
philip.woolff@echoiq.ai / marketing@echoiq.ai / +61 (0)490 030 620 
 
Investor Enquiries: 
Andrew Grover, Executive Chair 
Andrew.grover@echoiq.ai / investor@echoiq.ai  

 
 
ABOUT ECHO IQ 
Echo IQ uses AI-driven technology and proprietary software to improve decision making in Cardiology.  
The company is based in Sydney, Australia. 
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